

April 11, 2019

Chief Ken Baird and Tsawwassen First Nation Legislature Tsawwassen First Nation 1926 Tsawwassen Drive Tsawwassen, BC V4M 4G2

Dear Chief Baird and Tsawwassen First Nation Legislature,

On behalf of the Delta School District, I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your new leadership roles with Tsawwassen First Nations.

Delta School District's mission is **to enable all learners to succeed and contribute their full potential to the future**. Our Board and staff look forward to continuing the work of supporting all Tsawwassen students towards this goal with you.

Our doors are always open.

hay čxw ďə,

Laura Dixon

Chairperson, Delta Board of Education

p. 604-999-2053

e. ldixon@deltasd.bc.ca